Ford Motor Company Regent Court Building
16800 Executive Plaza Drive
Dearborn, Michigan 48126

March 10, 2015

Romines Motor Co., Inc.
Mr. Robert J. Romines
1100 S Sam Houston Blvd
Houston, MO 65483

Dear Robert:

On behalf of Ford Motor Company, we are pleased to recognize you for your significant achievements in the
2014 President’'s Award program. This honor heralds your dealership’s superior performance and
recognizes your leadership and strong dealership team.

The President’s Award is only presented to those top-performing Ford Dealerships that exhibit quality
business practices and Ford’s core principles. Dealerships nationwide competed for this honor, but only

10% of all dealerships achieved the 2014 President’s Award.

Please convey our admiration and appreciation to everyone on your team for their outstanding efforts and
for their continuing dedication to building a strong reputation for the Ford brand.

Your success exemplifies the founding principles of our Ford plan. As always, thank you for your business
and continued support.

Sincerely,

e R e Jitik

Mark LaNeve Frederiek Toney
Vice President President

U.S. Marketing, Sales and Service Global Ford Customer Service Division



